
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club 

Board Minutes for November 12, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:08 PM. Board members Bill 

Ringbom, Mary Neal, Leda Fields, Don Alderman, Jan Zinner, and Jean Wilson, were in 

attendance. Kathy Borland was absent. 

Minutes: The minutes from September 14, 2018 were read. A motion to approve the minutes 

as read was made by Don and seconded by Jean. All voted in favor. There was no meeting in 

October. 

Treasurers Report:  

Net income for September was $22 with an ending balance of $7357.27. $6 to Senior Center. There 

were 115 ½ tables.  

Net income for October was $1324.48 with an ending balance of 48406.75. $12 to Senior Center. There 

were 152 ½ tables. 

Old Business: 

The Board elected Officers for the 2019 term. President – Bill Ringbom, Vice-president – Jan Zinner, 

Treasurer – Mary Neal, Secretary – Leda Fields. 

Mary Neal said that this would most likely be the last year that she was able to do this and Don 

Alderman volunteered that in the event she was unable to continue he would be willing to assume that 

role. 

Because of increased traffic after our games, discussion was held to change the meeting time and day 

for the board. It was decided to try the Monday after the Unit Board Meeting at 10:30 AM. 

The Holiday Party was decided to be held Dec 7. It was decided to have Mama’s Meatballs to cater the 

event.  

The Senior Center will close on December 14 and reopen Jan 3. 

New Business.  

Discussion was held on the annual donation to the Senior Center. Jan felt that we should increase the 

donation above $600.  A motion was made by Leda and 2nd by Jean to make a donation of $600. All 

voted in favor except Jan who voted against,The meeting adjourned at 4:38. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Leda Fields 

 

 


